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Russell, Kathleen

From: Shannon Greene Robb 

Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 11:57 AM

To: Planning

Subject: Approval for Case Number 21-1-101 | Burke Annexation/Subdivision

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

  

Good morning,  

 

I’d like to share my approval for the Burke Annexation/Subdivision.  

 

As an immediate neighbor of the Burke family for more than 20 years, we have watched their children grow into adults 

that love this land as much as their parents do.   

 

I say this as a child born and raised in Naperville. My husband and I were given the opportunity to purchase a portion of 

my parents land (the same land where I’ve lived since I was six months old) to build our family home.  Thirteen years ago 

my brother purchased the home next to my parents- so now, we are all connected.  

 

To have family living side-by-side is something that is both unique and special. 

 

Our land is a gift. The space that we have here in this area of Naperville is amazing.  

 

We are excited and happy to watch another family have the opportunity to enhance their family footprint.  

 

Once again, we are in full support of the Burke Annexation/Subdivision.  

 

Best, 

s 

 

Shannon Greene Robb                      

Founder | Executive Director    
ArranmoreArts                                               
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